To Prospective Parents:

First let me start by saying we have been at Zyrafa since the
end of March 2012 and have fallen in love with it. The staff is
helpful, courteous, and informative. Our son’s teachers are a
joy to talk to and treat our son the way they would treat their
own. In the short time our son has been here he has already
learned several Polish phrases and understands what his
teachers are saying when they speak Polish to the rest of the
class. He is able to follow the instructions given most times
with some English instruction given when he doesn’t.

Our son looks forward to going to school everyday as his
teachers are always greet him with a smile and a hug.

The food is homemade by the wonderful ladies in the kitchen
and it always smells delicious. Our son just raves about the
soups and his favorite is the potato soup. After the meal the
kids brush teeth and they teach them the proper ways to do it.

The facility is clean and well kept. The playground is perfect
for the kids to be able to go out, stretch their legs, and to get
fresh air.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or
concerns or just want to talk to someone with English speaking
kids enrolled in the school. I can be reached by email at
wendy@n4pza.com .
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